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16th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you in advance of next half term to update you on 
two key events and a few changes at the Academy from February 26th 2024. 

Year 11 Ambition Evening – Thursday 29th March 

Please attend the Academy between 3:30pm – 4:15pm or between 5:00pm – 5:45pm to sign for and 
collect your Year 11 child’s exam entry statement. It is very important you attend this if you are a 
Year 11 parent. 

Year 9 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 7th March 

We invite all Year 9 parents to the Academy anytime from 3:30pm – 6:30pm to meet teachers and 
discuss your Year 9 child’s Academic progress. Mid year exam results will be out by this time so once 
again it is vital you attend if you are a Year 9 parent. 

The Albion Academy Co-Curricular Offer – From February 26th 2024 

We are committed to our clubs and after school activities and want to see every child access these 
from February half term onwards. Please see our newsletter for a selection of what we offer and the 
attached timetable of weekly clubs for your child to attend – free of charge. Encourage their 
attendance at these! 

Punctuality to The Albion Academy 

School starts at 8:25am for 8:30am lineups. The majority of students are punctual but there are 
some who are persistently late and live very close by. From the 26th February 2024 we will be inviting 
into school the families of any students who arrive after 9:10am twice or more in a week, to plan 
how we can solve this problem with you. 

Thank you for your support this half term. We wish you a restful break and look forward to seeing 
you again on Monday 26th February at 8:25am. 

Kind regards, 

  

Mathew Rogers 

Principal 

 
 


